
For nearly 25 years, No Room in
the Inn has led a successful
cross-denominational holiday
campaign to raise money for
housing and housing
improvements for those in need.

For more information, phone the office at:
780.464.7232

HOW TO DONATE
Make a cheque payable to your church, writing
“No Room in the Inn” in the memo line. Drop the
cheque in your church collection, or mail it into the
church. All proceeds collected will be forwarded
to A Safe Place.

OR

Send a cheque, payable to A Safe Place, with “No
Room in the Inn” written in the memo line, to:
Box 3282, Sherwood Park, AB T8H 2T2

We are grateful that for 2023, A Safe Place has
been selected as the recipient organization, to
provide shelter, healing and resources to those
escaping intimate violence.

Please note, those experiencing crises or in need of
shelter support, should phone:
780.464.7233

If you are in immediate danger, phone 911.

tel:780.464.7232
tel:780.464.7232


& SERVICES
PROGRAMS 

WHO WE ARE
Since 1982, A Safe Place has been empowering women
to attain lives of peace, connection and freedom. In
1984, we opened the doors of our 25-bed emergency
shelter to the community. Since that time, skilled
professionals, passionate volunteers, dedicated
donors, and proud allies have served tens of thousands
of women and children from Strathcona county, the
greater Edmonton area, and beyond.

We continue to provide comprehensive services,
including: advocacy, education, court support,
counselling, supported referrals, Community Outreach,
New Beginnings, and so much more.

OUR MISSION
A Safe Place is driven to create safe
and lasting solutions for those
impacted by domestic violence and
abuse.

OUR VISION
To create a community free from
domestic violence and abuse in any
form.

OUR VALUES
Safety and Security
Compassion
Inclusivity
Connection
Empowerment
Innovation

Crisis & shelter
help line
Emergency shelter
Second-stage
shelter
Outreach
Public Education

A ROOF OVER OUR HEADS

We are so thankful that this partnership with No Room
in the Inn quite literally serves to put a roof over our
heads. This initiative will go a long way in ensuring that
our clients are safe and comfortable as they enter this
next phase of their lives.

A Safe Place’s current facility, which is used to both
serve clients escaping intimate violence and run the
organization, is in need of immediate repairs – the
cost of which is quite significant.


